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Christian Dior 2024 Annual report (French version) has been filed with the « Autorité des marchés 

financiers » (AMF) on March 25, 2025 in ESEF format (European Single Electronic Format). This 

document is made available to the public in accordance with applicable regulations and may be 

consulted on the Company’s website (www.dior-finance.com) under the “Regulated Information” 

heading. 

 
 


